It is Mental Health Awareness Month and NKU is taking steps to College

testing if needed. If the student lives in NKU University Housing, they may be moved from their room and meal delivery will be arranged.

## If my student tests positive for COVID 19, what do they need to do to be cleared to return to campus?

If a student tests positive for COVID 19, they need a note from their treating health care provider stating when they are safe to return to campus, or they can get a letter from the Health, Counseling & Student Wellness office by calling 859-572-5650.

## **IMPORTANT DATES**

October 26

October 29 Priority Registration Begins

November 3 Election Day University Closed/No Classes

November 6 Open Registration Begins

November 25-27 Thanksgiving Holiday University Closed/No Classes

November 30 Deadline to apply for Spring 2021 Graduation

Access COVID 19 Updates here.